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Ban scrubbers in Puget sound.

As someone who is completely addicted to cruising, I believe the cruise industry has a place.
However turning air pollution into water pollution in a delicate aquatic habitat is not the answer.
There must be a better way, and the cruise industry must find it. I support amendment #2.


